
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #4-1-2020 

Date:      4/2/2020 

Subject: Base Picnic and May Meeting Cancelled 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

With the Parks Department and Dillions not 
knowing when they will be able to reopen for the 
general public, it has been decided to cancel the 
Base picnic and meeting in May. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
 


